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This month in technology we have worked on the following: 

• Repaired/replaced several computers throughout district including Go Center, libraries, 
DAEP,  and ordered new computers for campus secretaries and admin office clerks. 

• Updated the IOS software on the Mac and iPad units in labs and encouraged staff to 
update to the latest IOS software on their iPads. 

• Worked with copiers to create folders for each campus to scan, print, and email using the 
copiers throughout the district. 

• Replaced the wireless communication system between OMS and the Field House, 
increasing the bandwidth, thus allowing phone traffic with no dropped calls, and enabling 
the coaching staff to use the HUDL software at the Field House. 

• Worked with Ener-Tel to work out the kinks in the new alarm system. 
• Worked with campuses scheduling and setting up distance learning units for virtual field 

trips, remote meetings with teachers, and updates for District Testing Coordinator. 
• Renewing licenses and software used by campuses in the district. 
• Continued training of staff on programs and technologies used by the district and 

assisting students and staff with emerging applications and technologies. 
• Worked with maintenance department clearing out technology equipment in OMS 

Portable building that will be remodeled into housing units. 
• Worked with food service personnel on required updated Civil Rights training. 
• Took Yearbook large scale printer to Allen Office in San Angelo for repair, that repair 

shop was only Ricoh authorized repair shop this side of San Antonio.  They replaced the 
print head and it is now working. 

• Reprogrammed telephone extensions for new and reassigned teachers and classes. 
• Held several campus and many one-on-one trainings for the faculty and staff. 
• Worked with superintendent gathering information for completion of the rider 39 survey. 
• We continually work on updating the web page making sure the information needed is 

available to the public. 
• Worked with several teachers who were having difficulty with accessing their profile in 

gradebook and TXEIS system.  The system was updated and most issues were resolved. 
• We continue to work with staff and students to support their technology needs. 


